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 SENIOR NON-ATTENDANCE DAY (“DITCH DAY”) 
 

District 214 does not support a senior non-attendance day. The District asks parent(s)/guardian(s) to 

support the district in taking a stance against “ditch day”. When an excessive number of students are 

out of class(es), their absence negatively impacts the educational process. Should a student make 

the decision to participate in a “ditch day”, this absence is considered unauthorized when a parent 

phone call is made. If a parent phone call is not received, the absence will be considered 

unexcused.
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